
08/03/2021 

MS Marion Cutting 
PO BOX 691 ST 
Mona Vale NSW 1660 
rogercutting@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1480 - 8 Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

I am totally against the proposal to include a 64 unit residential building in this Warriewood 
development near Forest Rd and Jubilee Ave. Detached houses only would be much more in 
keeping with the immediate area, a continuation of the Bert close development (although rather 
ugly), and provide much less burden on the already overloaded environment and roads and 
other facilities.
Surely we do not want to see such an ugly and unnecessary building adjoining our beautiful 
Warriewood escarpment

Sent: 8/03/2021 5:13:29 PM
Subject: Online Submission


